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Lottie is our Pet of the Quarter... 

Lottie came in to the surgery with a large mass 

on one of her toes which was removed under 

anaesthetic. Lottie then came back to the hospi-

tal regularly to have her dressings changed and 

was such a good girl who lay there calmly every 

time this was done, and won the hearts of the 

nursing team!           Get Well Soon Lottie!  

Registered Veterinary Nurse Lisa was recently presented with her own engraved 

stethoscope and a beautiful homemade cake to celebrate her 15 years of           

employment at Boness Vets.  

Well Done Lisa, and Thank You! 

Have you joined our Pet Health Club? At 

just £13.60 for a cat and £15.60 for a dog 

you will receive annual boosters, 6 

monthly health checks, year round 

worming and flea protection, and free 

microchipping.  

You also receive 20% discount on neuter-

ing and items purchased from our recep-

tion  area. For more information please 

ask at  reception or email us on:  

reception@boness-vets.co.uk 

 

Although Christmas should be a relaxing, peaceful, family time, it’s 
often one of the busiest times of year for us. The holiday season poses 
a host of hazards for our pets, and being aware of these means you 
can keep your pets happy and healthy throughout the holiday season.  

Toxic dangers to watch out for include Chocolate, raisins (mince pies, 
Christmas cake etc), alcohol, holly and mistletoe. It is also very 
tempting to feed our pets leftovers from the Christmas dinner but   
remember to check for bones.  

The staff at Boness Vets would like 

to wish all our clients a very Merry 

Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.  
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Our CT scanner (Scandrea) is now up and running and has so 

far assisted in the treatment of 10 patients. This vital piece 

of equipment gives us 3D diagnostic images which  enables 

effective care for our patients. 

If you want to find out more please email : 

        bonessvetsct@boness-vets.co.uk   

 
Seasonal Opening Hours 

Christmas Eve—8am-2pm (3pm at Flitwick) 

Christmas Day—Vets Now 

Boxing Day—Vets Now 

Friday 27th to Monday 30th December—open as usual 

New Years Eve—8am-2pm (3pm at Flitwick) 

New Years Day—Vets Now 

Tuesday 2nd January—Back to usual business hours 

Did you know that Vets Now 

provide all our out of hours 

care? If you require  urgent 

care for your pet outside of 

normal working hours 

please call them on  

01582 967089. 

New Faces—This quarter has seen several new faces join us as we grow and develop our staff team. 

On the Vets team we have been joined by Goska who has a passion for feline medicine and Manos 

who has a particular interest in surgery. We also welcome Terri and Berny who join the reception 

team.  

Baby News—we are delighted that Clinical Director Sarah A is back from her maternity leave following 

the arrival of her son Freddie. As one person returns another is off, and we wish Sarah W well as she 

heads off on her maternity leave at the end of December—Good Luck Sarah! 

Doing it all—as well as achieving her Registered Veterinary Nurse qualification, Alix has spent the 

summer travelling after getting married—congratulations to the happy couple! 
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